Emails to the Ohio Oil and Gas Land Management Commission from people alleging public comments
were sent in their name without their knowledge. Letters provided in records request by Ohio
Department of Natural Resources Spokesman Andy Chow on 8/25/23. -- JZ

Sat 8/5/2023 1:22 PM

Dennis Heil <dennisheil218@gmail.com>

ommission.Clerk@oglmc.ohio.gov
o C Clerk@og|

Hello

Some one just called me and said you have a letter saying that | support fracking. | do not support fracking. Please remove this
letter from your site or my attorney will be calling you soon.

I saw the results from fracking to water on my own property and would never send such a letter to you.

Thank you
Dennis Heil

Sat 8/5/2023 7:40 PM
kathystringer1953@gmail.com
State Parks

ommission.Clerk@oglmc.chiogov
o C Clerk@ogl

Please be advised that | never sent a letter agreeing to allow gas & oil drilling in our parks. | understand there is a letter saying that |
agreed and | do not agree. The parks need to stay as natural as possible so please remove this letter.

Thank you
K Stringer

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

Sat 8/5/2022 1:51 PM
Christine Smith <smithc8029@gmail.com>
Fracking

To Commission.Clerk@oglmc.ohio.gov

Hello my name is Christine Bass, and | am emailing you in regards to information about a letter you received from me about
supporting fracking in Ohio Parks. | am informing you that | did not send a letter of support for fracking. | am not sure who sent it
but please remove me from your list of support. | appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter.

Sincerely,
Christine Bass



